

Descript Market

Dear Sir/ Madam,

As Healthcare NHS Trust, I support GOSH's application (ref: 2022/2255/P) for a new Children's Cancer Centre. Our cancer children in Brent, Harrow and Ealing are managed jointly by GOSH and ourselves at Northwick Park Hospital and our local paediatric population with cancer benefit hugely from the specialist cancer services provided by GOSH. It is really important that GOSH is able to develop and modernise it 's facilities so it can continue to provide high quality cancer services, in the very best environment, allowing for innovation and research to take place easily. Having such a development at GOSH in Bloomsbury, is very important for patients from across the region, so they can easily access this highly specialised complex care and treatment.

Yours faithfully Dr Rachel Mair Jones

